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Dump days were a success. There was a lot of junk removed from town! Mayor 

Ward Stockamp reported at the March n th council meeting that close to 2000 

pounds of E-waste alone was picked up on residential curbs. Thanks to everyone 
who did their part to make our town a little bit cleaner! 

Before we know it, it will be time to do fall yard work and garden clean up. Some 
reminders: Please do not leave piles of limbs and debris laying on your property 

for extended periods of time. All yard waste needs to be hauled away immediately. 
The burn site is available to all Bennington residents to dispose of all these items 

including limbs, brush, trees, grass clippings, garden waste and leaves. Please 
remember to place items in correct areas and if your items are bagged, take your 
bags home with you. No trash is to be dumped at the burn site. There is 

absolutely no burning allowed of any yard waste, limbs, leaves or tree stumps in 
the city limits. 

ATTENTION 

There are three cigarette butt receptacles in various places on the 1
st block of 

Nelson Street. Please do not throw cigarette butts on the sidewalks, in the street, 

or in the flower beds in front of the city office for other people to clean up. Thank 
you. 

FLOOD PLAIN INFORMATION 

There will be a flood plain open house on Wednesday, November ld from 2-6:30 

p.m. at the Minneapolis Public Library to answer questions and provide 
information regarding the update to the Ottawa Co Flood Plain Map. There will 
be three stations to help people with their questions. 


